
Miss Sally Loving 
c/o Washington Lee High Sch. 
No. 13th St, 
Arlington, Virginia 
 
Cpl. A. H. Leatherwood 
APO-12453 
New York City 
Nov. 20, 1943 
 
Dear Miss Loving, 
 
 I have the chance to catch up on some of my writing, so thought I would drop you a line 
to say “Hello from England.” Exactly where I am, I can’t say. I have had the opportunity to visit 
London and see some of the sights most talked about. It is a nice city, but its like the guide said, 
[censored] it will be more interesting. There is really no place like the “48” in the U.S. 
 Time really seems to be passing. It’s hard to realize that we were really having the time 
of our lives two years ago. I guess the class of ’44 is well on its way. I would like to be around to 
see the game next Thursday. 
 Its getting late and my space is running short. Tell all of the teachers hello for me. 
 
One of your troubles in 42 
 
A.H. 


